Mr. Roger Atkinson

Vice President- Finance

Shine Finance Co. Pt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Atkinson,

This letter is regarding the acceptance of your offer received via e- mail dated April 13, 2010. Please accept my apology to reply you a bit late, as I was busy in some important work. I am very pleased to accept your offer of working together in the field of finance. I am eager to work with you as soon as possible.

As we discussed over the phone, my monthly commission will be $4500 to generate different and efficient queries. In spite of that, my mobile charges, travelling allowance and medical facilities will remain excluded from commission. Do let me know if any paper work or bond work is required to be completed.

You can contact me on my number: 4567 892 2341 and e- mail id: victorfianace@gmail.com

Thank you so much for providing me this golden offer.

Yours Sincerely,

Victor Federer
www.fianacialadviser.com

